
Legerwood - Support for Cost of Living in the Budget 2024-25 

Mr WOOD question to TREASURER 

Recently I was speaking with Cindy and Graham from Legerwood, who asked me how 
this year's Budget will support those in their community with cost of living, particularly 
with the cost of Aurora bills, council rates and TasWater bills. 


